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7 October 2014 

 

 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE – SHOEBOXES 
Your children will have brought home a letter 

yesterday giving full details of this worthy 

cause.  They have also had an assembly this 

morning to explain to them the children who will 

benefit from any donations given.  Shoeboxes 

can be sent into the Academy week commencing Monday,  

3 November, the last date to receive these will be Friday,  

7 November.   If you are struggling to get a shoebox there are ones 

available from the Office for you to make up. 

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
Many thanks to everyone who supported this event 

we raised: £104.41! 

 

ROALD DAHL  
It was wonderful to see so many children, and 

staff, dressed as a Roald Dahl character!  We 

raised: £157.80 which will go to Phiwa our 

sponsored African child. 

 

WE WANT YOUR POP BOTTLES 
Could you please send into the Academy any empty 2 litre 

pop bottles to help Wrens to create a hanging wall flower 

display. 

LOST LUNCHBOX 
Can you please check your child has not brought the wrong 

Avengers lunchbox home – there is one missing from 

Sparrows  – it has the child’s name on it.
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PARENT EVENINGS 
Reminder these are to be held tonight Tuesday,  

7 October and Thursday, 9 October, between 3:30pm and 6:00pm. 

This year these will all be held in: 

Juniors - the Hall. 

Wrens – Wrens Classroom. 

Sparrows, Finches & Robins – Sparrows Classroom. 

  We hope to see all our parents attending and refreshments will be 

available in the library area. 

 

DOGS  
Can parents please be reminded that dogs are not to be 

brought onto the playground for Health & Safety 

reasons.  Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
It was lovely to see so many of you at today’s 

harvest festival taken by the new vicar Rev 

Gurney.  We had a wonderful selection of 

donations for which we are very grateful and 

again will be sent to: The Hope Centre Food 

Bank on Curzon Street. 

 

ACADEMY CHRISTMAS DINNER 
This is to be held on Wednesday,  

10 December, and once again any Junior children who 

normally have sandwiches for their lunch have the 

opportunity to order a Christmas dinner for this 

day.  So if your child normally has sandwiches, and 

you would like them to have a meal on this day, please 

send £1.80 in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and ‘Christmas 

dinner’ clearly on the front of the envelope.  This must be returned 

to the office by: Friday, 17 October, as the food order has to be 

prepared in the holidays.  No child can be added after this date. 

Thank you. 



3 of 5 

 

CHRISTMAS SHOWS 
All children have been given a letter for the 

shows: 

Infants: Hansel & Gretel    
Juniors: A Christmas Carol         

The cost is £10 per child and this needs to be 

paid before we break up for the end of Term 1, Friday, 17 October, 

as numbers have to be confirmed and paid for in the holidays. Thank 

you.  

 

ACADEMY PHOTOGRAPHS  
Individual and family group photographs will be taken on  

Wednesday, 5 November. Any parents who wish their family to be 

photographed together and their siblings do not attend the 

Academy, may come to the hall from 8:30am to be photographed 

together.  All children who attend the Academy will be automatically 

photographed with their siblings on the day. 

 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 

Thursday 16 October Herons 

 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Nothing to report this time. 

 

PTFA 

Next event: Party/Disco, Friday, 10 October:  
Infants Party – 3:15pm-4:15pm – cost £2, which includes entrance 

fee, goody bag and drink.  Tickets will be available from Wrens and 

the Office from 3:15pm every day until 9 October.  On this day the 

Infants can come in non-uniform ready for their party after school. 

Juniors are to wear school uniform as normal as they will be able to 

go home and get changed. 
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Junior Disco: 4:30pm-5:30pm – Cost £1.  No ticket required, pay on 

the door, refreshments available to purchase.  

 

Forthcoming Events: Table Top Sale – Saturday, 29 November: 
Tables are £5 each, forms will be available from the Office to book. 

 

Next PTFA Meeting: Monday, 10 November, 3:30pm in Wrens all 
welcome to attend. 

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Can parents please be reminded to send payment in an envelope 

with your child’s name & class clearly written on.   

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

If you think your child/ren may be entitled to free meals please 

collect a form from the Academy office.  Even if your child is in the 

Infants and having the Universal Free School Meals, the Academy 

receives extra funding for children who claim free meals.  If you 

have any questions regarding filling out the form please do not 

hesitate to ask at the office. 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 

03-10-14 Kingfishers Josie Blackshaw For always showing 

enthusiasm in everything 

she does in the Academy. 

 



5 of 5 

 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 

03-10-14 Herons Adrian Tejano For being a delightful member of the 

class and a Landau Forte Academy 

Moorhead superstar ambassador! 
 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
03-10-14 Herons Raiyan Gambari For using beautifully descriptive 

language to paint a picture for 

everyone to understand. 

 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
03-10-14 Herons Peter King For using his mathematical reasoning to 

explain tricky problems. 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

 

 

 
 

HOLIDAYS 
Reminder we break up for the end of Term 1 on Friday, 17 October 

at 3:15pm and return to the Academy for Term 2 on Monday,  

3 November at 8:50am. 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

